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Our Learning Adventure 
Autumn Term 1 

Welcome to our first Learning Adventure newsletter. You will receive one of these 
each half term, to let you know what we are doing in nursery and how you can support 
your child by doing these activities with them at home. .  
 
In nursery, we talk to the children about ‘going on an adventure’. This relates to the 
learning that they will be doing through their play. This term we will be going on the 
following adventures: 

 
We have been encouraging all children to put their coats and shoes on 
independently. Some find this tricky, but we ask them to ‘have a go’ 
themselves and show them how to do it. One way that we show them 
to put their coat on, is by using the ‘super-hero’ method. An example of 
this can be seen by clicking on this link  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-FaxBoCvNqM 
Children who can put on their coat and shoes are then asked to fasten them 
independently and make sure that their shoes are on the correct feet.  
 

We have been looking at ‘What Makes Me Special’, talking about 
ourselves and our families. We have also been looking at things 
that are special to us. You could talk to your child about their 
favourite things and post a photograph of this on Tapestry?  
 

Our core story this half term is ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’. We 
have been thinking about the story and repeating the phrases. We 
have gone on a bear hunt outside in the nursery garden as well as 
going on different adventures, such as going on a lion hunt. You 
could share the story with your child and come up with your own 

adventures, using the pattern of the original story.  
If you do not have the book, you can watch the author, Michael Rosen, tell the story 
on the following link   https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0gyI6ykDwds 
 
Songs and Rhymes we will be singing… 

 Head, shoulders, knees and toes 

 1 Little Finger, tap, tap, tap 

 Twinkle, Twinkle Little Star 

 5 Currant Buns 

Don’t forget that you can tell us about what your child is are learning at home using 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-FaxBoCvNqM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0gyI6ykDwds

